
Ohana Classroom 
4th Grade Newsletter 

April 7th – 11th 

Important Dates  

- No School – April 18th   
- State Assessment (Reading Part 1) – April 8th  
- State Assessment (Reading Part 2) – April 10th  
- State Assessment (Math Part 1) April 15th  
- State Assessment (Math Part 2) April 17th   

Academic Focus 

Math – We are now comparing and ordering decimals. We will move into adding and 
subtracting next. 

ELA – We are in review time for state testing. Mostly working on strategies, we have already 
learned. 

Camp Cooper Y key: If you student has not turned in their Y key, please have them do so 
quickly. We are starting our journey and planning a day that the Camp Cooper Staff can come 
to Borton so we can do our key ceremonies. 

S KEY – we have decided to enter a recycling poster competition for the district. We will also 
be sharing our posters with our Borton community. 

 

Project:  

We have launched our project! We started with playing a round of virtual Mini-Golf. Looking 
for ideas to help us learn geometry and create our own mini golf course. 

 

Class wish list:  

- Class snacks are always welcome. 
 

Last minute thoughts: 

- If your student needs a new Y key paper, please let me know. 
- We are in the final quarter of fourth grade! Where does the time go? 


